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Sports Report

Sport Fall Cross Country

Positive Developments
and Highlights

For 2022, changes were made to the team check-in and bus
parking areas. This change did make parking for all areas
smoother upon entry. Parking attendants were able to get buses
and fans into the park easier and quicker than the previous 2
years. 
Bourbon County Schools and Paris High School did an excellent
job of working together to handle parking ingress/egress. We
thank them for all of their hard work to help create a great State
Championship.

Officials
Update/Review

The KHSAA, along with the state meet director and assistant
director, continue to try to recruit new track & field/cross country
officials. There were many new faces at this year's
championships. Officials had an amazing example of coming
together to support one another as they all dressed alike to
support one of their own in the fight against cancer.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

The 2022 State Cross Country Championships sold 152 more
tickets than in 2021. Class 1A showed the most increase on
Saturday morning.


